
Subject: Re: unwanted births_v367 Pakistan DHS 2013
Posted by Liz-DHS on Mon, 02 Oct 2017 13:58:26 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
A response from Dr. Tom Pullum:
Quote:
I am not sure what you want to do. I hope you know that v367 refers only to the most recent birth. 
The question is not asked about any other births.  I don't know what your variable "kids" is
supposed to be.  The other two variables seem to duplicate each other--when one is 1 the other is
0.  The following may help.  Good luck.
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